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The EQB Monitor is a weekly publication announcing 
environmental review documents, public comment periods 
and other actions of the Environmental Quality Board. For 
more information on environmental review, please visit the 
EQB website.  

You can manage your subscription to the EQB Monitor here. 
Be sure to add MNEQB@public.govdelivery.com to your 
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In this publication: 

 EQB Announcement 
 Environmental Assessment Worksheet 
 Environmental Impact Statement Need Decisions 

 

EQB Announcement 
Environmental Quality Board Meeting: June 17, 2020 

We invite you to join the Environmental Quality Board (EQB) at their next Board meeting on 
June 17 from 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm. 

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Environmental Quality Board (EQB or Board) meeting 
will convene its June Board meeting virtually through the WebEx platform. Instructions for 
connecting to WebEx are included on page six of the Board packet. 



 Access Link to the June 17, 2020 Board Meeting 

 The June 17, 2020 EQB meeting will address three informational objectives: 

 Hear from scientists on recent research related to climate change and water in 
Minnesota 

 Discuss framework of 2020 State Water Plan 
 Review 2020 State Water Plan goals and draft strategies  

You can also view our full agenda on the EQB Website. 

Accessibility: This material can be provided in different forms, like large print, braille, or on a 
recording. Please contact EQB staff at least one week prior to the event at 
info.EQB@state.mn.us to arrange an accommodation.  

 

Environmental Assessment 
Worksheet 

Van Ede Site 

Comment Deadline: July 15th, 2020 

Project Description:  Jeremy and Jill Van Ede propose to expand an existing, total 
confinement, 720 Animal Unit (AU) swine facility to 1,440 AU in Section 9, Westside Township, 
Nobles County. The expansion will add one power-ventilated barn with an 8-foot deep, 
concrete liquid manure storage area below the barn and an office/load out building between 
the two barns.  

Link to Document: https://www.pca.state.mn.us/regulations/projects-under-mpca-review 

RGU: Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 
RGU Contact: Charles Peterson, 651-757-2856, charles.peterson@state.mn.us 

 

 

 

 



Environmental Impact Statement 
Need Decisions 

Rosedale Center 

RGU: City of Roseville 
RGU Contact: Thomas Paschke, 651-792-7074, thomas.paschke@cityofroseville.com 

Date of Determination: May 4th, 2020 

Determination: Negative (no EIS ordered) 
Link to Document: No link to electronic copies of the documents was provided by the 
RGU.  For copies of the documents, see RGU contact information above. 

  

Mankato Motorsports Park 

RGU: City of Eagle Lake 
RGU Contact: Jennifer Bromeland, 507-257-3218, jbromeland@eaglelakemn.com 

Date of Determination: May 28th, 2020 

Determination: Negative (no EIS ordered) 
Link to Document: https://eaglelakemn.com/download_file/873/343 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

*Links to environmental review documents were provided by the RGU. In the event that the link 
does not work, you may contact the RGU directly to request either a paper or electronic copy of the 
documents. If you are not able to connect with the RGU, please email EQB staff at 
Env.Review@state.mn.us, call 651.757.2873, or visit our website.* 
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